To whom it may concern,

With regard to the Freedom of Religion and Belief in the 21st Century review  being conducted by the Commonwealth - I am opposed to any Act or Regulation or government policy that makes reference to religion; these instruments, in whatever form, regardless of content, motivation, or intention by the authors, are more than likely to restrict freedom of religious expression, and freedom of expression about religious beliefs and practices. Legislative frameworks in various Western countries (For example, the UK, and Victoria Australia) and historically, in many parts of the Muslim world, support this perspective. It would be unhelpful for any Government to restrict freedom of religious expression, and freedom of expression about religious beliefs and practices; religion is not an area of community life that the Commonwealth should involve itself in.

Julian Richards

Champion Lakes, Western Australia
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